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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The annual Easter Hat Parade will be held this year on Friday 11th April. The P&C are holding a raffle 
which will be drawn at the conclusion of the parade. Thank you to those families who have donated 
items to the raffle.  

 

The tickets are $1.00 each. Raffle tickets and money will need to be returned to the school office by 
Friday 11th April. Please ensure a name is written on all of the sold raffle tickets, along with a contact 
telephone number if the person is not a student of the school.  

 

If you would like physical tickets, they will be available to pick up from P&C volunteers at the front of 
the school on the following days: 

Wednesday 2/04/2025 - 2pm – 2:55pm 

Tuesday 8/04/2025   - 2pm – 2:55pm 

Wednesday 9/04/2025 - 2pm – 2:55pm 

Thursday 10/4/2025   – 9am -12pm 

Last physical ticket sales on Friday 11/4/2025 - 12:50 – 1:10pm at the Easter Hat Parade  

 

Alternately you can purchase tickets online at the link below. Online ticket sales close Thursday 10/4 
at 5pm.  

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1378714 

 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated. All money raised through this raffle will go directly back 
to supporting students at Thomas Acres Public School. 

 

Many thanks,  

Thomas Acres P&C 
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